Pittsgrove-Elmer
Special Education
Parent Advisory Committee

We are pleased to announce that the Pittsgrove-
Elmer Child Study Team will be hosting another
Special Education Parent Advisory Committee
meeting on Tuesday, September 23rd at 5:00 p.m. in
the Schalick High School Media Center.

This session’s topic will be about better
understanding the IEP.

Child Care will be provided by the National Honor
Society.

If you are unable to attend but would like to
conference in, the number is:

1-800-220-9875
Access code: 47680695




